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If you have not already been contacted, you will receive a telephone call in the very near future
to arrange a time and date for an interview. Thank you again for your interest in these projects.

L.J. Holloway
Chief Administrative Officer

c.c.  Will Walker, Director of Planning and Development
Bruce Little, Fire Chief
Gerda Molson, Head Librarian




